
About the registration fees:  

Even before the Global Pandemic, IZFS has been committed to exploring ways to reduce barriers to 

scientific exchange throughout the world by aiming to incorporate virtual components and access to 

IZFS conferences. The IZFS Executive Committee, Board of Directors, and Organizing Committee for the 

17th International Zebrafish Conference have spent many months researching the best way to create a 

meaningful “hybrid” experience. As many meeting organizers have learned, the costs of offering a 

“hybrid” experience are greater than the costs of conducting either a fully in-person or fully virtual 

experience alone. The fees presented represent the true costs to IZFS to conduct the “hybrid” meeting. 

For more information, please contact info@izfs.org.    

The “hybrid” conference landscape is evolving quickly, and we look forward to continuing to learn and 

adapt in the years to come to ensure that we continue to meet the needs of our members and the 

international zebrafish community. 
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